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University of Illinois Library

September 21, 2006

Dr. Evelyn J. Weber
808 E. Mumford Drive
Urbana, IL 61801-6325

Dear Dr. Weber:

The furniture for the Chemistry Library study alcoves has finally arrived and we can
move forward with obtaining the recognition plate for your gift. During the Library
Friends Board meeting held in the Chemistry Library last week, I noticed that even in the
middle of the day almost every alcove seat was filled with someone doing some serious
studying. '

The Chemistry Department recently informed us that they are going to dedicate the
Library during Homecoming Week with an open house on Friday, October 6, 3:00-4:30
p.m. You are welcome to visit the Library any time but we would especially enjoy
having you join us during this special celebration.

Enclosed is a form that I would like for you to fill out with the exact wording that you
would like to have on the recognition plate that we will be attaching to the study alcove
that you are sponsoring. I have enclosed a self-addressed stamped envelope for your
convenience in returning the information to my office.

Thank you once again for sharing this gift with the students who continue to rely on the
Library as a safe and comfortable place to do their research and reading. We look
forward to recognizing you with the wording that you chose for your plaque.

Sincerely,

N

Roxanne Frey
Associate Director
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Enclosure
cc: Vicki Trimble
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